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July-August 2019 Newsletter Your home away from home! 

Pampered Chef Fundraiser July  

This month, former ElderCenter client, Trudy Wooten is hosting an online Pam-
pered Chef fundraiser. Go to our Facebook page and click on the posts from Trudy. 
You can call her at 704-929-9915 with questions. We’ll be setting up a small display 
and catalogues are available here at ElderCenter.  Available through July 30th. 

Dear Family, Caregivers & Friends of ElderCenter:  
 

As a client, caregiver, volunteer and Outreach Coordinator I’m reaching out to all our ElderCenter Family.  We 
are a nonprofit, community service program that relies on contributions, fundraisers and grants to continue 
this program for families like yours. I understand first hand how time consuming caring for a loved one can 
be. Between the stress and unending workload, time and money are tight, especially those of us with loved 
ones with physical disabilities or those with some form of dementia. We appreciate any help you can contrib-
ute. Please donate an extra paper towel roll, donate some baby wipes, or help out at our next fundraiser. 

Some of you may not realize that if you are on a financial program here, they do not reimburse ElderCenter 
the full daily rate. We also keep our rate much lower than the actual cost of day care which is much closer to 
$55 a day. So when we ask for volunteers, to contribute by going to Randy’s on the 23rd, or buy a Bi-Lo Bag, 
it is because we need your help. We are doing everything we can to continue to serve your loved ones at a 
time when all our expenses are increasing.  Please share this with your friends, family, church and co-workers 
to support “Your Home Away From Home.” 

Thank you all & many blessings, Joni Stone, ElderCenter Community Ambassador 

Caregiver Monthly Support Group—third Monday of the month 

How to handle difficult behavior. 
August 19th, Monday—6pm  at ElderCenter, 502 Brevard, Statesville, call 828-514-9519 

We encourage participants to share in a safe, supportive environment, learn new ideas, and discuss 
solutions for day to day management of stress and other issues faced by caregivers.    

Bi-Lo Community Bag Program 

August 1—31, 2019 at the Bi-Lo, 1909 E Broad St, Statesville  
Bi-Lo has chosen ElderCenter as the recipient charity to receive $1 of every reusable bag sold at $2.50. This 
program helps ElderCenter and our environment.  To learn more about this program you can visit: 
seg.bags4mycause.com 


